
D&J Enterprises, Inc. 

www.hurricanerecovery.com 

6/26/2024 

Brazoria County
Attn: Purchasing  

RE: Disaster Debris Management Services 21-79

Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to renew the D&J/Brazoria County contract for debris removal. 

D&J is requesting price increases on select line items we feel it would take to perform at our highest level. The 
price increases are a direct reflection of the past and current economic climate. Many line item prices stayed the 
same. 

Please review the attached pricing spreadsheet and let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you,

Jason Sanders
Vice President

334-559-0106
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